
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
11th October 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
This week in school, children in all 

four classes have had PSHE 

workshops with Dave from D-Side. D-

Side is a comprehensive drugs and 

alcohol programme that encourages 

children to make positive and healthy 

life choices whilst promoting a pro-

active attitude to life. Children in class 

one looked at keeping them selves 

healthy though food and exercise and 

managing their emotions. Class two 

looked at medicines and their role in 

keeping us healthy. Classes three and 

four looked at smoking and vaping 

the effects this has on our health.   

 

Next week – Cauliflower Card 

collection on Monday so final chance 

to bring forms in first thing on 

Monday. 

 

Bikeability for Year 6 on Monday. 

Don’t forget your bike! 

 

Parents’ Evening on Wednesday. 

Children can wait in the staff room if 

you wish.  

 
Archie E  Emily  

Great week trying his 
best  

Super autumn writing 

Haniya Arabella 

Working hard in 
maths 

Giving 100% in all her 
learning 

Lucas Bella 

Improving his 
handwriting 

Trying hard in all 
lessons 

Chloe  Scarlette 

Always working hard Working hard in maths 
and perservering 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 97.5% 

Class 1 92.4% 

Class 2 100% 

Class 3 98.4% 

Class 4 97.5% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 

Monday – Wed 14th October  Y6 Bikeability 

Wednesday 16th October  Parents Consultation evening 

Wednesday 23rd –Thursday 24th  No Gymnastics or Multi Sports 

Tuesday 22nd October   Harvest Festival in church 

Thursday 24th October  School closes for half term 

Friday 25th October   Inset day – staff training 

Monday 4th November  School reopens 
 

 

 

  

 
 

C1 Henry R For displaying our half term’s 
value of Courage  

 

C2 Benji 

C3 Annie 

C4 Amelia B 

 

Message from the Office 

 

Watch out for an email or 

text from Tempest 

Photography with your 

child’s photograph proof.  

Please place your orders 

online, the deadline for all 

orders will be 20th October. 
 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 81 12 
Lotherton 87 13 
Parlington 58 6 
Hazlewood 64 9 

 

PTA 

Bags 2 Schools 

 

Our first Bags 2 School 

collection is arranged for 

Monday 18th November. Bags 

need to be tied securely to 

protect from rain and brought 

to the front of school (near 

the kitchen door) for 9am on 

this date. Please do not bring 

them in any sooner as we 

have no space to store the 

bags.  

 

 


